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March/April 2025

Dear Trinity Friends and Community Merchants,

Trinity Lutheran Church is hosting a Children, Youth, and Family Fundraiser on Sunday, April 13th, 
2025. The aim of this event is to raise funds for our 2025 summer experiences. Our 4th-8th graders will 
enjoy a week at Camp Wapo in Amery, Wisconsin, while our high school youth will travel to Colorado 
for the Sky Ranch Denver Urban Immersion program. All proceeds from this fundraiser will go towards 
covering expenses to make these faith-based experiences affordable and to provide scholarships for 
students in need. 
 
Curious about what to donate? Here are a few ideas:

•	 Restaurant gift cards
•	 Gift baskets
•	 Experiences- a weekend at a cabin, horseback riding, music lessons
•	 Tickets to a sporting event, concert or theatre productions
•	 Gift certificates to a local store
•	 Electronics
•	 Wine
•	 Kids toys

We would appreciate receiving your donation no later than April 6th. A tax donation letter will  
follow post-event or upon receipt of your contribution. We value your support, and if donated  
from a business, your business name will be displayed and recognized during the event. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude for your support on behalf of Trinity Lutheran Church.  
Your contributions towards our summer opportunities not only impact the lives of  
those involved but also make a meaningful difference to the communities they serve  
and the places they travel to.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us at any time.  
Thank you very much!

Sincerely, 

Kiana Temanson
Youth Ministry Coordinator
KianaT@TrinityLongLake.org | 952.473.8577 ext 112


